
From: George Pater <George.Pater@havering.gov.uk>  
Sent: 29 July 2025 11:23 
To: meteorgrillrestaurant@gmail.com 
Cc: Paul Jones <Paul.Jones@havering.gov.uk> 
Subject: Meteor Restaurant LTD - Temporary Event Notice Application 
 

Good Morning, 
 
I am emailing in respect of the attached TEN application.  
 
As part of my statutory duty to assess and prevent potential nuisance, I have reviewed 
this application and must raise a formal objection in its current form. 
 
The proposed hours for the provision of amplified music, in the absence of a Noise 
Management Plan (NMP), present a high likelihood of causing a statutory nuisance. 
Additionally, there are no clear measures in place to mitigate noise impacts associated 
with patrons leaving the premises during the early morning hours. 
 
It is important to note that there are residential properties in the immediate vicinity, 
which further heightens the potential for noise disturbance. 
 
Given these concerns, I am unable to support the application as submitted. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 

Mr George Charles Pater, CertHE, MCIEH | Public Protection Officer  

London Borough of Havering | Neighbourhoods, Public Protection & Licensing 
Town Hall, Main Road, RM1 3BB 
 


